
 
I personally do not believe we should detain asylum seekers for more than a 
month.  That should be sufficient time for them to to be processed. 
 
Detention centres and prisons generally should not be run by private companies 
seeking a profit.Making money out of detaining people is replusive. It leads to 
corner cutting and deprivation of human rights as we have seen.  
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